
Special Education Grant Funding

The North Olmsted City Schools receives grant funds in accordance with the 

Individual with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA).  These funds are facilitated 

through the Ohio Department of Education (ODE).  The North Olmsted City 

Schools utilizes these funds to support students with disabilities through 

additional staffing, instructional materials, and various purchased services.  Our 

team reviews the funds allocated to the district yearly and conducts a review of 

our overall needs.  Funds are then allocated in the above various areas. 

These specific grants, IDEA-B and IDEA-Early Childhood, are discussed when 

appropriate at district Board of Education meetings.  Advance notice of these 

meetings are provided through our district website and district social media.  

Should you have any additional questions regarding these grant funds, please 

contact Kesh Boodheshwar, Director of Pupil Services, at 440-588-5334 or 

Kesh.Boodheshwar@nolmsted.org. 
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